
 

 

 

 

Welcome back to OOSH for 2023! 
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We would like to acknowledge the ongoing support and assistance of the NSW Department 

of Education, Services NSW and NSW Health. 

Some important information as we begin Term 1 School year 2023. 

Bus Transport Changes 
As from 1st March 2023, Centre-based services are required to ensure that stricter policies, procedure and 
documentations are present when children embark and disembark vehicles at our services. Transportation 
forms have been updated to reflect the changes which also must align with our policies and procedures. You 
will be asked to resign the NEW forms if you haven’t already done so. 

 Enrolment Fee $15 
Please be aware as per the Parent Handbook 2023, page 8, the Yearly Enrolment Fee of $15 for the first child 
and $5 for every child thereafter will be applied to your accounts in the coming weeks. 

Ashtonfield Before & After School Care 
We have been notified that MBCCC Ltd was unsuccessful with our tender. 
We will be in touch with those who are affected as soon as more information becomes available. 

Accounts 
Accounts will be sent out every Friday. Please ensure your account is up to date. If there is any issue with your 
account, please email your concern to admin@mbcoosh.org.au for us to get back to you as soon as possible. 

“My Time, Our Place” Update 
There have been updates and changes to the original My Time, Our Place: National Quality Framework in 2012.  
The purpose of the updates was to ensure that MTOP continues to reflect contemporary developments in 
practice and knowledge, while supporting all educators to promote the wellbeing, learning and development of 
children and young people. MBCCC Ltd is continuing to immerse and implement these changes into our services 
especially in the areas stated by ACECQA, namely, transitions, sustainability, theoretical approaches, critical 
reflection, the importance of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander ways of being, knowing, doing, and inclusion. 

Food Menu Update 
Starting from Term 1 we have implemented NEW Menus which further reflect our 
commitment to providing quality health foods under the Australian Dietary 
Guidelines.  

Vacation Care – April School Holidays 
We are currently planning for the Vacation Care April School holiday 
period so be on the lookout for forms in Mid-March. 
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